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Hello all, I know most of you already know me but I wanted to 
introduce myself as the school SENCo. I work in school on a 

Monday-Wednesday, predominantly you’ll find me in Magpies class 
on a Monday and in Y3/4 teaching computing on a Wednesday 

morning. I do have time out of class all day on a Tuesday, so if you 
need me for anything it’s always the best day to get in touch.

From the Spring Term I will be offering a drop in session where you 
can book in to see me for a 30 minute meeting, this will be for any 
parents who want support, guidance and signposting to different 

agencies. The first session will be on the 6th February 2023, I will set 
up a booking in system closer to the time. In the interim if you need 
me for anything you can contact me on Dojo, I have been added to 

every class or you can email me on 
k.devitt@Stoneydelph.staffs.sch.uk

This will be the first of our half termly newsletters. I will share these 
with you once a half term so the next one will be with you after 

February half term. 

Many Thanks for your continued support

Mrs Kate Devitt

To find information, advice and services to support your child with SEND please follow 
the link below to be directed to the Staffordshire Connects Local Offer, here you’ll find 

local support groups within your area.

https://www.staffordshireconnects.info/kb5/staffordshire/directory/localoffer.page?lo
calofferchannel=0

If you are finding that your child is struggling with their mental health or behaviour 
and need further support please seek support from either: 
https://sandbox.getcerebral.co.uk/? Or https://www.staffordshire-
ewb.actionforchildren.org.uk/referral
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